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AH Committee

From: Mary Jane <mjed222@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2019 6:46 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) Sub (3)

To: Chair Tasha Kama- Housing Committee 
       Maui County Council  
      Kalama O Maui Building, Eighth Floor 
      200 South High Street  
     Wailuku HI 96793 
RE: Support Makila Farms 
 
Dear Chair Kama, 
 
We have lived in our Launiupoko home for eighteen years. We support workforce housing. Makila 
Farms will give others such as teachers a chance to live in this beautiful agricultural community. 
This development is an innovative, affordable, well designed project. We have reviewed the issues 
the past two years since Makila Kai was introduced. We feel that water, wastewater, traffic, fire and 
zoning have been addressed in the Makila Farms proposal.  
Thank you for giving your consideration to this well thought out affordable development. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ed and Mary Jane Brown 
80 Paia Pohaku Street 
Mahana a Nua Liu Launiupoko  
 
Sent from my iPhone  
Ed and Mary Jane  
808 268-0105 


